

Greensboro Fire Department

Email: greensboro_fire@yahoo.com Chief David Brochu Jr. May 2025 Selectboard Report



- Had the compressor on the sprinkler system fail at the station.
 Needed to nave it replaced.
- The batteries on the tanker died and needed replacement.
 They are replaced and also need a new slow charger on the tanker as well. It is on order
- Any questions on the Engine 2 Rescue 10 replacement options??

We have responded to 4 alarms since the last report.

- 2 Alarm activations canceled enroute
- 1 Mutual aid to Hardwick car accident
- 1 Mutual aid to Hardwick Electrical fire

Thanks

Dave Brochu